
                                                    

 

Hello Lake Shore Families, 

I hope this final newsletter of the year finds your family healthy and safe. 

We are finishing up our past three months of online learning and social distancing 

due to the Covid 19 virus, which has had a great impact on all aspects of our lives, 

in many different ways. 

This has been a challenge for us all, but we are proud of how we all worked 

together. We were able to continue our learning by relying on technology, and 

adapting to a new way of communicating with each other. We were still able to 

accomplish our daily tasks! Thank goodness for Google Meets so we could see 

each other every week! 

Here is some important information for our Seniors and then the rest of the class as 

well. 

Thursday, June 4th- Moving Up Day for Seniors! 

We will be coming to your house to deliver your cap and gown and a Senior 

surprise between the hours of 10:30 am and 2:30 pm.  

June 7th is the Senior parade starting at Evangola State Park and going through the 

village of Angola, past the High School. See you there to cheer on our Seniors! 

Friday, June 12th is Pick up/Drop off Day 

If you have anything in your locker or the classroom that you would like to pick 

up, this is the day to do it. It will be in a bag and you can pull up to the main door 

and a staff member will come to your car and give the bag to you. 

See the designated times for each grade level on page 2. 



Here are the times for the different grade levels: 

10th grade: 9:30 am-11:00 am 

11th grade: 11:00 am-12:30 pm 

12th grade: 12:30 pm-1:30pm 

The last day of new instruction will be Friday, June 12th. You will have time to 

catch up on any missed assignments the last week of school. 

The last day for students is Wednesday, June 17th and the last day for teachers is 

Thursday, June 18th. We will have our last meeting on June 17th to say goodbye! 

You will be getting a Connect call from the district about returning the computers 

that were loaned to any student. Please follow the directions and the dates given on 

when to return the computers. 

Graduation is schedule for June 27th at 10 am. There will be more details coming 

soon about graduation. Please see the Lake Shore Central District website for 

information on the end of the year. 

This has been a very challenging time for all of us during this Covid 19 pandemic. 

We have been social distancing, wearing our masks, washing our hands and trying 

to stay safe and healthy. We will always remember our ‘19-‘20 school year as the 

year we learned how important is was to stay connected and see each other on 

Google Meets and complete your school work on Google Classroom. 

We are so proud of all of you for staying engaged and connected and doing the 

best you could do under these very different circumstances.  

We wish all of you a wonderful summer! For our Seniors and Super Seniors that 

are graduating and moving on..we wish you a beautiful next chapter in your life.  

We will always remember you and all the memorable moments we’ve shared in 

school (and online) together. Please stay in touch and keep us updated on your new 

adventures! 

Happy Summer Everyone!       

Mrs. Reichert and Miss Murphy 

 

 



 

 

 

 


